
Today’s announcement from the Federal Government that it will extend $80 million of support to Rex
is positive news for workers who have been stuck in limbo during the administration process

We continue to call on the government to take a equity stake in Rex to protect job security for workers
and and guarantee critical routes for regional communities.

The administrators are currently working to ensure workers who were made redundant will receive
early access to entitlements. If you do not receive any communications from Rex in the next
24 hours, please contact them urgently at Rex.creditors@au.ey.com.
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It is more important than ever that every worker is a union member to give
workers a powerful voice. 

If you’re not a member scan the QR code or click here to join now.

IF YOU'RE NOT A MEMBER, JOIN TODAY.

HOW DO I KNOW IF I’M ELIGIBLE FOR ENTITLEMENTS?
If you fall into the above categories, and do not receive an email or letter from Rex within the next 24
hours, you should contact them urgently to make sure your contact details are correct.

HOW WILL PAYMENT OF ENTITLEMENTS FOR FORMER RAL EMPLOYEES WORK?
The government has agreed that the Department of Employment and Workplace Relations will
open access for entitlement claims of workers who have been made redundant by RAL (Rex Airlines
Pty Ltd) from today.

You will receive a letter about the FEG process, which is the government's scheme to provide financial
assistance to eligible employees who have lost their job due to the liquidation or bankruptcy of their
employer, and are owed employee entitlements that can't be paid by their employer. We encourage you
to lodge this claim promptly so your entitlements can be paid as soon as possible.

rex.creditors@au.ey.com

HOW WILL PAYMENT OF ENTITLEMENTS FOR FORMER REX EMPLOYEES WORK?
Creditors are currently working on fast-tracking your entitlements to be paid within a week from REX
(Regional Express Holdings). You will receive an email from REX within the next 24 hours.

*If you still currently work for REX, your wages will continue to be paid as normal, with today’s news improving
your job security.

https://www.twu.com.au/join/

